
 
 
April 15, 2022 
 
 
Office of Planning and Research  
P.O Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 
 
 
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF DETERMINATION, MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

FOR SEASIDE PACKAGING WAREHOUSE AND DISTRIBUTION 
FACILITY (U2021-0002), SCH #2021120566 

 
 

In accordance with the procedures outlined in the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA), and incorporated into the City of Santa Maria’s Environmental Procedures, the 
above mentioned Mitigated Negative Declaration was approved by the City of Santa Maria 
on March 16, 2022. 

 

If additional information is necessary, please contact Cody Graybehl, at (805) 925-0951, 
Ext. 2552. 

 
 
 
 
CODY GRAYBEHL, ASSOCIATE PLANNER 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
 
 

 
 


		2022-04-15T11:43:55-0700
	Cody Graybehl




